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DTU Technology Transfer

On October 29th, DTU signed an agreement to share technology with the Dr. Nano Company, including:
- A low cost, do-it-yourself water filtering  system, which won first-place in a competition held in the USA at Harvard University and MIT in 2013.
 
- A biodiesel production equipment project, based on research performed in conjunction with Singapore Polytechnic.


DTU transfers water filtering technology to the Dr. Nano Company

Dr. Tran Nhat Tan, Director of the DTU Center of Quality Assurance and Testing, said: “Applied research at DTU has focused on local social issues to improve people’s health and assist in the development of a sustainable environment. As a technical adviser, DTU will work with the Dr. Nano Company to produce environmentally friendly, low cost water filtering equipment. DTU is also planning to partner with businesses in the production of biodiesel fuel from waste cooking oil, which will improve community awareness about the importance of economical recycling and contribute to a cleaner local environment.”

DTU and the Dr. Nano Company are cooperating on research involving Nana technology and functional foods.


Mr. Huynh Van Thoi, Manager of the Hoa Vang Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, and DTU staff of the Center for Research and Development on a field trip to the Hoa Tien commune

In the past, DTU has worked with the Hoa Vang Department of Agriculture and Rural Development to spray DH93 on rice crops to prevent crop disease and increase productivity in several communes in the Hoa Vang district. The DH93 research project was conducted by Associate Professor Luu Minh Dai of the DTU Center for Research and Development.

Working with farmers from the Hoa Tien commune, rice was sprayed with DH93, to assist the Hoa Vang district to prepare for the implementation a national program.  

During the 2013 and 2014 He -Thu growing season, DH93 was applied to the OM 6976, Thiên Uu 8, HT1 and Dendro orchid. Based on the excellent results, the Hoa Vang Department of Agriculture and Rural Development continued spraying a forty hectare rice fields in the Hoa Tien and Hoa Bac communes in 2014.

Mr. Huynh Van Thoi, Manager of the Hoa Vang Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, said: “Thanks go to DTU for successfully researching DH93, so that local farmers can now replace poisonous pesticides with it and increase productivity. The application of DH93 to several types of plants will improve the lives of farmers in the Hoa Vang district.”
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